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Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on 
Tuesday 10th April 2018, at 7.15pm. 

 
Present - Cllrs. D. Pringle – Chairman, Mrs. L. Harley, G. Lockwood, M. 

Westmoreland, Mrs. M. Birkitt, P. Singer, G. Cotton, Miss. N. 
Brooks, Mrs. C. McGann, K. E. Rigby (BBC), Mrs. L. Ball B.E.M. 
(BBC), J. Longdon (NCC), J. Doddy (NCC), Mr. E. Curry (Nott ’m 
City Council) & Mrs. J. Murden (Trowell PC). 

   
Clerk -  Mrs. A. K. Mitchell 
 

 
 The Chairman opened the meeting, thanked everyone for their attendance. 
 
 At this point a minutes silence was held in memory of the Parish Hall Caretaker 

who passed away suddenly a few days earlier. 
 
 The Chairman passed on the Council’s best wishes for a speedy recovery to 3 

Councillors who are currently recovering from illnesses. 
 
 As there were further questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum was 

closed at approximately 7.20pm. 
 
 
 
 Signed................................................................................Chairman 
  
 Date...................................................................................................... 


